4

Y

! _Saving and Preserving Arts and Cultural Environments

i180¢ North Van Ness Los Angeles, California 90028

Melephone: 21314631629

1

SPACES

"'February 25, 1982

‘Marie E. Moore

355 7th St.
Baldwin, Mi 49304

Dear: Ms. Moore,

Thank you for your recent letter to SPACES. We were
especially happy to hear of Bud Oberholzer s SHRINE
OF THE PINES.

You were not the first to bring this work to our
attention and we are making steps to collect more
data on it. If you know of any articles or photographs

-on the subject we would appreciate them for our reference

files.

I am enclosing a copy of our recent newsletter and will
add your name to our mailing list.to keep you informed
of SAPCES activities.

Again, thank you for your interest and enthusiasm for
SPACES and good luck with the Society for the Preservation
of the SHRINE OF THE PINES. If we can be of assistance:

to you let us know.

Sincerely,

'Barbara A. Bullock

Program Director

Seymour Rosen
Director

Encl.
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